HM Government

CORONAVIRUS

PROTECT YOURSELF & OTHERS

Corona Virus — Update - Impact for our Table Tennis Club
Following from the Government announcement on Sunday 10 May, Table Tennis England has
published updated advice on when, where, and how we can currently play table tennis and

who we can play with.

You can read the advice through this link. The gist of this is, you can play outdoors, with
members of your household, or with 1 other person not from your own household.

A staged return to normal play is still the anticipated way back as and when the Government
announce further relaxations as indicated in the previous advice.

You can find the TTE outline through this link.

https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/new-guidance-on-where-you-can-play-table-

tennis/

If you want to see more detail on the latest Government advice you can follow this link,

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-outbreak-fags-what-you-can-and-
cant-do/coronavirus-outbreak-fags-what-you-can-and-cant-do
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